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Note to File 
 

 
To: Distribution list 
 

Re: EA1617-01, Tlicho All-season Road, meeting between WRRB and 
Review Board staff 

 

On September 6, 2017, Review Board staff met with Wek’èezhìi Renewable Resource Board 
(WRRB) staff to discuss the timelines and process of the Tłįchǫ All-Season Road 
environmental assessment (EA) process.  Discussions focused on the Technical Report and 
Public Hearing process steps of the EA. Staff present: 

Jody Pellissey, WRRB    Ruari Carthew, Review Board   
Boyan Tracz, WRRB      Simon Toogood, Review Board 
Mark Cliffe-Phillips, Review Board  
 
The Review Board’s project lead for EA1617-01, the Tlicho All-season Road, is Simon 
Toogood, Environmental Assessment Officer. Simon can be reached at (867) 766-7053 or by 
email at stoogood@reviewboard.ca.  
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